
 

If you have questions regarding your membership,  
please contact the CORE at 575-393-2673. 

www.COREhobbs.com 

Due to the CORE closure during the COVID-19 pandemic, and  

the resulting phased reopening that began Wednesday, June 3,  

the following happened for our members: 

 

Beginning June 3
rd

, all monthly memberships paid for on  

March 15
th

were reinstated.   

 

Due to the payments made on March 15
th

, and in efforts to make our 

members “whole”, all membership fees for the month of June were  

waived and membership expiration dates were extended accordingly.   

 

Auto-draft membership payments will resume on July 15
th

. The rates may 

continue to be discounted until the CORE is fully reopened. 

   RATES FOR JULY, 2020 are as follows:   

 


